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For the Attention of; - Rose Crozier.

Dear Madam

| write this letter on behalf of the Apprentice Boys of Derry Browning Club Dundonald
Branch. :

Last June to coincide with the 100th anniversary of the battle of the Somme the above club
along with members of the British legion held a dignified parade to the cross of reflection in
Dundonald Cemetery. We were lead by the famous Symington Silver Band who have a
connection with both the First World War and the Dundonald area.

After positive feedback from the local community we would like to hold this parade again.

Like last year this would be held around 7.30 pm on Thursday 29th June, therefore we
request that the cemetery be open a bit later than normal.

Yours Sincerely .

- David Anderson,

Secretary




